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Due to an internal system error, a number of Trane system ratings were mistakenly  

published using the downflow versions of S9V2 and S9X2 furnaces in horizontal  

applications. Downflow models of the S-series furnaces cannot be installed in a  

horizontal position, and these ratings should not have been published. These ratings 

have all been discontinued in AHRI effective immediately, and these systems should 

not be installed. 

For horizontal application, please utilize the upflow/horizontal models of the S-series  

furnaces. 

Please ensure that your customers are aware of these discontinued ratings. We  

apologize for any inconvenience. 

 

More information on the ratings can be found here. 

 

 

For more information or questions, please contact: 

Jim Lowell, Product Manager, Air Conditioners 

903-730-4506  |  Jim.Lowell@irco.com 

Tim Storm, Product Manager, Heat Pumps 

903-730-4505  |  Tim.Storm@irco.com 

Patrick Van Deventer, Product Manager, Coils 

903-730-4521  |  Patrick.VanDeventer@irco.com 

Mark Woodruff, Product Manager, Furnaces 

903-730-4561  |  Mark.Woodruff@irco.com 

Discontinued S-Series Furnace Ratings 
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